
From: Ann Barker <M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec 14(1)>  
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 11:25 AM 
To: Tito-Dante Marimpietri <TDMarimpietri@Oshawa.ca> 
Cc: clerks <clerks@oshawa.ca> 
Subject: 

Good morning Mr. Marimpietri, 

I have just recently learned that there may have been a misunderstanding in our 
neighborhood's application for an HCD.  I want to make you and the EDSC aware that I, 
as a resident of this community, am in full support of a study for an HCD to be approved 
by your EDS Committee. 

I trust you will support us in our endeavors to maintain and retain the integrity and 
unique aspects of this beautiful old neighbourhood.  

Kind regards, 
Ann Barker 
<M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec 14(1)> 
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